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Request for Extension to Land Use Approval 

 

Pursuant to Section 19.908, the Coho Point LLC requests a 2-year extension from September 29, 
2023, to September 29, 2025, for the land use approval under DR-2021-001 and related WG, 
NR, VR, P and TFR reviews and decisions. 

Applicability 

Under 19.908.2 an extension may be requested for any unexpired land use application that was 
required by Title 19 of the Milwaukie Municipal Code and that was approved through a Type I, II 
or III review. The subject land use approval was processed as a Type III and is therefore eligible 
for an extension request. 

Review Process 

Under 19.908.3 this application for extension was requested prior to the expiration date of the 
approval. The expiration date is September 29, 2023. This extension application was filed on 
June 9th, 2023, within 6 months of the current expiration date. 

The applicant is requesting a 2-year extension from September 29, 2023, to September 29, 
2025. This 2-year time frame will now align more closely with the due diligence extension on 
the related Disposition and Development Agreement between the City and Coho Point LLC that 
has been extended to March 21, 2024. 

Because the original approval was a Type III procedure, we understand that the Planning 
Director will notify the Planning Commission of this extension request. We also understand that 
this extension will be reviewed under a Type II procedure per Section 19.1005. 

Approval Criteria 

To our knowledge there have not been any significant changes on the property, in the vicinity 
of the property, or to any relevant regulations since the original application was approved in 
2022, including traffic or natural resource conditions. We are also not proposing any changes to 
the development approved in the application or to any of the conditions of approval.  

Conclusion 

We therefore request a 2-year extension on the land use approval under DR-2021-001 from 
September 29, 2023, to September 29, 2025.  
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